FECKENHAM CE FIRST SCHOOL - NEWSLETTER



22nd January 2021

Message for Parents and Carers

I do hope everyone is managing during this lockdown period. Just to reiterate, we are here for all our families, whether it is in person or virtually.

Please do contact us via email or seesaw if you need anything. You can ring the office number but please bear in mind we may not be able to answer the telephone straight away and we do not have an answering machine.

As the weeks pass teachers are evaluating the remote learning provision on Seesaw and as it is parents and carers that are working with this provision, it would be useful to us to know what works well and what improvements could be made. Again please use Seesaw or email with your thoughts and opinions.

All pupils should have received their personal login details for our online library through Rising Stars. Teachers are assigning books to children whether they are in school or at home.

Reading is so important to keep going and therefore please do access the online library service as all books are professionally written to match where your child is on their route to being a successful reader. Please let school know if you have any problems with this service.

It is a given that every household will have their own challenges during this school closure. We are hopeful that as people follow the lockdown rules and rates of infections fall, school can once again open its doors for everyone. In the meantime, remember that keeping your child safe, happy and loved is a job well done. Be kind to yourself and whatever you can manage is appreciated.

Take care

Jeannette Little

Parent Governor Vacancies

School governance uses the experience of people from many walks of life and if you work in business, have an interest in finance or have experience of working in a variety of situations then you could make a valuable contribution to the work of a school governing body.

We several vacancies for Parent Governors at our school. If you are interested please contact Suzanne Evans on office@feckenhamfirst.worcs.sch.uk for further information.